
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Toni T. Vanlue <TTMACO@scdjj.net>

Date: 1/28/2016 3:00:31 PM
Subject: RE: Letter from Governor Haley

Thank you. 
 
From: Toni T. Vanlue [mailto:TTMACO@scdjj.net] 

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 2:38 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: Letter from Governor Haley
 
Good Afternoon Ms. Pisarik,
 
This is confirmation that I am in receipt of the letter to our Chair, Mr. Oscar Douglas, and will upload immediately for 
review. Have a great afternoon.
 
 
Mrs. Toni T. Vanlue
Director, SC Board of Juvenile Parole
1741 Shivers Rd.
Columbia, SC 29210
803-896-3973 (o)
803-896-5632 (f)
 
 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 2:35 PM

To: Toni T. Vanlue <TTMACO@scdjj.net>

Subject: Letter from Governor Haley
 
Toni,
 
Nice talking to you.  As discussed, please find the letter to the Chair of the Juvenile Parole Board.  Please let me know 
if you have questions.
 
Thanks, Holly
 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may contain 
information which is legally privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure. They are intended solely for the 
use of the individual or entity to whom this e-mail is addressed. If you are not one of the named recipients or 
otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the 
sender and delete this message immediately from your computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, 
forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.
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